_2N|)  LETTER TO BRANCHES

The communications union YW @cWUNews [} The Communications Union www.cwu.org

No. 036/24

26 January 2024

TO: BRANCHES WITH MEMBERS EMPLOYED BY PARCELFORCE WORLDWIDE (INCLUDING RMSS)
Dear Colleague,

Election of:

Parcelforce Worldwide Regional Organiser, Parcelforce Worldwide Substitute Regional Organiser,
Parcelforce Worldwide Regional Chair and Parcelforce Worldwide Area Organiser 2024

Further to LTB 06/024 dated 5™ January 2024 at the close of nominations on the 25% January 2024, the
following have been received.

REGIONAL ORGANISERS

South East Region

David Banbury Kent Invicta *Elected
Central Region

Christopher Johnson Nottingham & District Amal *Elected
Scotland & NI Region

John Meehan Glasgow & District Amal BALLOT REQUIRED
Michael Mezza Northern Ireland Combined

Northern Region

Mark Walsh Greater Mersey Amal *Elected

South Central Wales & South West Region
Martin Burgess Plymouth & East Cornwall *Elected

SUBSTITUTE REGIONAL ORGANISERS

South East Region

Andrew Clark Kent Invicta *Elected
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Central Region

Peter Conroy South Midlands Postal
Scotland & NI Region

Mark Richards Scotland No 5
Northern Region

lan Schofield North Lancs & Cumbria
South Central Wales & South West Region

Martin Burgess Plymouth & East Cornwall

REGIONAL CHAIRS

South East Region

Neville Lamkin South & East Thames Amal

Central Region

No Nomination Received

Scotland & NI Region

Graham Kidd North Lancs & Cumbria

Northern Region

No Nomination Received

South Central Wales & South West Region

Sean French Western Counties Branch

*Elected

*Elected

*Elected

*Elected

*Elected

*Elected

*Elected
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AREA ORGANISER

Stephen Gribben Northern Ireland West *Elected

Any enquiries regarding this Letter to Branches should be addressed to the Senior Deputy General
Secretary’s Department on telephone number 020 8971 7237, or email address sdgs@cwu.org.

Yours sincerely,

Tony Kearns
Senior Deputy General Secretary
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